Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Board Meeting Minutes

January 10, 2012

Present: 
C. Blaine, G. Brand, R. Byrnes, M. Cerny, L. Chesterfield, M.     

Eisner, R. Kessinger, N. Kline, E. Miller, L. Tippett

Under Discussion:

1. President Byrnes and VP Len Chesterfield are investigating    the purchase of green shorts for members. Chesterfield has found shorts at a shop in Crystal River, while Byrnes has found shorts at an online site. The price at the online site is $13 a pair plus $12 shipping for each pair. They do not have green shorts for women.

2. SMWCW has two new members, Bill and Patsy Echolas. Five people are on the waiting list to join.

3. Drivers are complaining that the transmission is slipping on the cruiser. J. Pallazzi will take the care to the garage on Tuesday, January 11. President Byrnes took the vehicle to the garage last week. The tire sensor light will not be replaced or fixed because it is too expensive. Brand new tires were placed on the car. The A/C control unit on the dashboard was replaced, too. 

4. We will hold nominations for Board Members at the February meeting. President Byrnes will be late for the meeting so VP Len Chesterfield will preside. Byrnes declared his intentions to run for president again.

5. We are still metering water violations for the Civic Association.

6. N. Kline asked that secretary, M. Eisner, send a get-well note to driver Hank McCormick.

The meeting was adjourned at 3 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Michele Eisner

Secretary

